
 

 

New news!!!  We are awaiting updated design plans from the architect early in the week that will not only 

include the new construction areas, but also lay out the remodeling of the entire current parish hall and school 

area.  Based on important input from the parish, the architect is also making some changes to the new building 

areas that will incorporate more space as well as add some improvements to the previous designs displayed in 

the parish gathering space.  This is an important and exciting time! 

There will be a brief presentation and explanation of the overall project after each Mass next weekend (Sat./Sun.,  

August 3/4) in Fr. Ben Fellowship Hall to fully inform you regarding this new proposal.  A light lunch will be served 

after the 10:30 a.m.  Sunday Mass during the presentation.  Please plan on attending one of these important 

presentations so that we can explain the current building proposal and get your feedback!  

There will be time dedicated to answering questions on the design proposal and why changes were made.  We 

believe an already good design has been improved to an even better design and we want your feedback. 

 

YOU’RE INVITED!!! 

 To a special Presentation 

Of  

A Walk in Faith 

Building plans update  

 

Show Times: Sat. Aug. 3rd – After 5:00 p.m. Mass 

                            Sun. Aug. 4th – After 7:55 a.m. Mass                                                 

    Sun. Aug 4th – After 10:30 a.m. Mass – lunch served 

 

Where: Fr. Ben Fellowship Hall 


